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Empowering students to be independent critical thinkers and responsible global citizens

A Message from 
Admissions 

A s s e s s m e n t s f o r t h e 
2019/20 academic year 
have begun. Thank you to 
those who have submitted 
applications. Your trust in 
our school for your children 
is recognized and much 
appreciated. We welcome 
having siblings at ASHK and 
look forward to the strength 
it brings our community. 

N e w c u t - o f f a g e f o r 
Kindergarten in 2019. We 
have been in discussion with 
Esol about extending the 
cut-off age for entry into 
KG2. We’re pleased with the 
decision that has been 
reached to accept students 
whose 5th birthday is before 
December 31st of the year 
of entry. This new date is 
consistent with many other 
schools in Hong Kong. 

I f you would l ike your 
younger child to join us next 
year please submit an 
application now or reach out 
to the Admissions Office. 

Thanksgiving Family Picnic 

ASHK hosted their annual Thanksgiving Family Picnic on 
November 22nd. All of the ingredients were in place - good 
weather, a large turnout of parents, great food and a friendly 
atmosphere. Thanks to all who were able to attend and thanks to 
ASPA for coordinating the event! We’ll gather again for the 
Lantern Festival Picnic on February 19th. 

ASHK Holiday Concerts
Monday, December 17th, 5:00 PM (Grade 3 - 8) 

Tuesday, December 18th, 1:30 PM (KG - Grade 2) 

Our very own ASHK students will get you into the 
holiday spirit at these fun and festive musical events. 

Enjoy an afternoon of holiday songs that will have you 
dancing and singing in your seats!

Dress Down Day 
Charity Support 

Thank you for your support   

September:  
Christian Action Centre 

for Refugees 
October:  

Hong Kong Cancer Fund 
November:  

The Terry Fox Foundation


